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Town Council Workshop 
Town of Greensboro
4.11.24

In attendance – Mayor Spencer, Commissioner Brelia, Commissioner Bob Harrison, Commissioner Joe Noon, Commissioner Robinson, Town Manager Kelledes, Community Outreach/Main Street Coordinator Amanda Weaver, Finance Clerk Dawn Parks

Residents – Kenny Burke, Jeff Jackson, Chris Mason

Zoom – Public Works Supervisor – Brandon Cunningham

Town Manager Kelledes presented the budget paperwork to all the council. 

Discussion on the following:

· There has been a line added to Community support for Greensboro Connects.

· 4% has been built in for Salaries but may not be that much.

· Commissioner Brelia asked if we could possibly give COLA (of the same amount to everyone) instead of percentages if feasible.

· The possibility of removing two officers that are budgeted.

· Discussion on the Caroline County Criminal Investigation Department

· Having the County take care of policing our town vs paying our own.

· WWTP & Rates

· Tammy spoke with Rural Water, and we can do an apprenticeship with a current employee as an option when considering the next company.

· The water/sewer plant needs to be self-sufficient.  Even if we acquire a loan the funds must be only for that.

· The tiered rates on water/sewer make it fairer.  

· The Mayor and the Council asked for proposed water rates for the $135,000 company and the $300,000 company as quickly as possible to have an informed discussion at the public hearing.

· There should be federal funding for the lead/copper pipe when it needs to be done.

· Discussion on East Lift Station and that a basket strainer may be an option.
Mayor Spencer asked for a motion to adjourn.

Motion to adjourn made by Commissioner Noon and we seconded by Commissioner Brelia at 8:14 pm.  All in favor.

Respectfully submitted by Dawn Parks.

